
Notice of Annual Stock Take – February 28 to March 2, 2025

 

Dear Valued Customers,

Please be advised that our annual stock take will take place from Friday, February 28, to Sunday, March 2,
2025. During this time, our sales team will still be available to assist you.

While DWR will remain open for business, please note that we will be unable to issue invoices for goods
purchased on these days. Invoices will be provided the following week.

We appreciate your understanding.

For more information please contact us at 011 794 5023 or sales@dwrdistributin.co.za.
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